
From: Claire Trussoni <ctruss277@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:03 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: A message of support in favor of Ordinance Sec.32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Hello, 

I am writing to say that I believe the city of La Crosse not only should but MUST protect LGBTQA+ 
children. As such, I am in full support of 22-0636: AN ORDINANCE to create Sec. 32-191 of the Code of 
Ordinances of the City of La Crosse prohibiting Conversion Therapy. 

Emails can go to:  cityclerk@cityoflacrosse.org 
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